
  

    

  

   
   

  

   

     

  

      

   
    
    
    
    
    
    

    
    
    
    
   

a“ Rev. T. J. Jones is a native of England. Formerly he taught in a Bible 

oe School in London. After coming to this country, he served as Dean of 

Glad Tidings Bible Institute in California for several years. For the past 

ten years or more he has been Dean of North Central Bible College in 

Minneapolis. Bro. Jones is much in demand as a camp meeting speaker 

and has ministered in this capacity throughout the United States and 

Canada.   
  

Dennis Topp is the presi- 
i) dent of the Youth Tem- 

| perance Council of North 

Dakota. 

  
  

    

Rev. Gust Hanson and Rev. David 

Pritchard, ministers of the American 

Sunday School Union, are highly 

esteemed brethren of our school. 

They come to the school once a 

year to challenge our hearts with 

the Word of God. Rev. Hanson is 

adistrictrepresentative located in 

Minn., andRev. Pritchard, arepre- 

sentative for this area has recently 

built a Sunday School Chapel in 

Lakewood,


